

Suckley School

Headteacher Mrs Sheila Marshall
CHURCH LANE, SUCKLEY, WORCESTERSHIRE, WR6 5DE
Telephone/Fax: 01886 884283

E-mail: office@suckley.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.suckleyschool.co.uk

The state of the s



22/11/2018

1011.6

Mr R G Lewis Chairman The Nineveh Charitable Trust Park Farm, Frittenden Road Biddenden, Ashford Kent TN27 8LG

Dear Mr Lewis,

RE: FUNDING

Further to your letter of 28<sup>th</sup> April, in which you granted us funding for our Forest School project, I would like to confirm that we have now used the grant for the purpose it was intended to. To this effect, I would like to share with you some photographs of our children wearing the waterproof clothing that your kind donation enabled us to purchase.

The photographs below were taken at our recent community event when the children put on a show of the Gruffalo (using the newly repaired stage and shelter roof). The waterproofs also have a multi-purpose when we take the children out, as seen at the recent Children in Need event when we attended the Rickshaw Challenge at Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb and televised on the One Show.

Once again, please pass on our gratitude to the Committee for contributing to our Forest School.

Kind Regards

Joy Tomlinson School Business Manager







We're working towards Artsmark Awarded by Arts Council England











